
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

Location:   City of Goldsboro, Wayne County, North Carolina 

Project: Ivey Drive Extension 

Bid Date:     Wednesday, May 17, 2023 (2:00 pm) 
 

Separate sealed Bids will be received by Wayne County to provide the erosion control, grading, 
storm sewer, sanitary sewer, curb and gutter, asphalt pavement and markings, etc. for above 
referenced project, as detailed within the Construction Drawings for “Ivey Drive,” as prepared by 
B. R. Kornegay, Inc., last revised January 18, 2023. 

 
Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Small businesses, minority owned businesses, 
women owned businesses, and Disadvantage Business Enterprises (DBE's) are encouraged to 
bid. Firms that wish to bid on this project as the prime contractor must be prequalified as a Bidder 
or PO Prime Contractor prior to submitting your bid. Firms that wish to perform as a subcontractor 
to the prime contractor must be prequalified prior to beginning work on the project. Information 
regarding prequalification can be found at: 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/business/Prequal/Pages/default.aspx. 
 

 
Sealed bids will be received by Wayne County, 224 E. Walnut Street, (4th Floor 
C o m m i s s i o n e r s  M e e t i n g  R o o m  Goldsboro, NC 27530 until 2:00 pm (EST 
Manager ’s Office Clock), W e d n e s d a y ,  May 17, 2023, and then officially opened and 
read aloud at Wayne County, 224-226 E. Walnut Street, (4th Floor Commissioner Meeting 
Room) Goldsboro, NC 27530. 

 
Following the Pre-Bid Advertisement on Monday, April 24, 2023, a NON-MANDATORY Pre-bid 
Conference will be held on Wednesday, May 3, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. at Wayne County Court House, 
224-226 E. Walnut Street, (4th Floor-Commissioner Meeting Room) Goldsboro, NC 27530. 
Following a brief overview of the project, the pre-bid attendees may then visit the project site 
located along Ivey Drive. This visit will “not” be guided - it is strongly recommended that the 
proposing contractor visit and familiarize themselves with the site prior to preparing their bid. 

 
Anticipated contract award date is approx. June 30, 2023 . 

 
*All contractor questions / requests are to be submitted by e-mail only to Noelle Woods, 
Purchasing Manager for Wayne County, at noelle.woods@waynegov.com until 4:00 pm, 
Monday, May 8, 2023 , and will be answered by issuance of addendum by 5:00 pm on 
Wednesday, May 10, 2023 . Questions submitted by means other than e-mailing Ms. Woods, 
or if submitted AFTER the question cut-off noted above, may not be answered. Bid packages 
are now available on the Wayne County website at https://www.waynegov.com/Bids.aspx. 
Please download and print your bid package from the website.  

The Bid Documents may be examined at the following locations: 
 

1. Wayne County - Monday through Friday, 8 am to 5 pm 
 

All prime contractors must have a Dun and Bradstreet DUNS ® Number. All Contractors must 
have proper licenses as required under the state laws governing their respective trades. Each 
proposal shall be accompanied by a bid bond in the amount of 5% of the base bid total. Wayne 
County reserves the right to waive any informalities or minor defects or reject any and all bids. 
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